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  Office of Assistant Superintendent Mrs. Kimberly Britton 

 

                  Dr. Leigh Mobley 
  

  

 Recommendation to Amend TPSD Policy EBHA 

 

 After review by district personnel revisions to Policy EBHA Use of 

 School Property are being submitted for approval. Revisions to 

 this policy were made in February 2017 where rental fees were 

 increased by $200.00. This policy revision increases all rental fees 

 by an additional $300.00. This request for increase comes as a 

 result of an assessment of costs for operating facilities and will 

 help to ensure the district does not go in arrears when renting 

 facilities.  

 

 

   
 

 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
       Motion Second  Yes         No N Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

     Passed:  Yes  (   )   No  (   ) 
  

Action 


